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Annual Training at Camp Grayling

The MI-VDF Basic Training course offered 
at Annual Training familiarizes non prior-
service personnel to the concepts of  Military 
Baring, Customs and Courtiers, Facing 
Movements, and Marching in Formation.  
Congratulations to PV1 Danny Bennett, 
PV1 Catherine Buckley, and PV2 Michael 
Dingwall for their successful completion of  
the 2011 Basic Training course. 

Basic Traing

We are looking to expand the content of  the 
newsletter.  If  you participate in a training 
exercise or class and are willing to write a 
review of  your experience please contact 
the A Co. Clerk, PFC Vincent.

Call for 
Articles

As of  May 2011 standardized individual 
professional development evaluations 
are being conducted  to gauge growth 
and provide feedback to members. These 
evaluations will take place during the 
anniversary month of  each member’s 
enlistment and will be taken into account 
when personnel are up for promotions.  

If  you want to brush up on military 
protocols, customs and courtesies hop on 
over to armystudyguide.com. 

Annual Reviews

Alpha Company 
Orgnization
A Co. Commander: WO1 Steven J. Ferrell

A Co. 1st Sergeant: SSG David D. Kamm

1st Platoon, 1st Squad Leader: SGT Sandra 
S. Ferrell

2nd Platoon, 1st  Squad Leader: SGT Rick 
Pizzala

3rd Platoon, 1st Squad Leader: SGT Kristie 
J Bennett

This year 2nd Battalion’s A Co. had a good showing at Annual Training. Among those in 
attendance were from Left to Right: WO1 Steven Ferrell, PFC Vasile Vincent, SSG David 
Kamm, PV2 Michael Dingwall, SGT Kristie Bennett, PV1 Todd Herron, SGT Sandra 
Ferrell, PV1 Danny Bennett.  Not pictured: PV1 Catherine Buckley.


